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This experimental study aims
to investigate the effect of
surface treatment and
cutting orientation on the
changes in surface roughness
that definitely occurs when
a stent deployed. To study
the effect of surface
treatment, two types of
surface treatment were
applied after surface
polishing, i.e. etching and
electropolishing.

Effect of Surface Treatment
and Cutting Orientation to
the ...
Effect of surface treatment:
surface roughness and
wetting The surface
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Barium Sulp On Thetreatment is a parameter
that can significantly
affect the joint strength.
In the tests carried out,
the apparent shear
strength/displacement curves
were linear until failure
and, in all the cases,
failure was
adhesive/cohesive.

Effect of surface treatment
on the shear strength of ...
The positive effect of HF
treatment disappeared after
cycling. Conclusion: It may
be concluded that (1) the
effect of surface treatment
procedures on the repair
bond strength of indirect
composites is depended on
the substrate and ageing.
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...
The effect of surface
treatment on the
microstructure of the skin
of concrete was studied. •
The measurements were
performed using X-ray micro
computed tomography. • The
volume fraction of pores
profiles obtained from the
micro-CT images were used. •
The heterogeneity of the
skin of concrete affects its
overall microstructural
properties. •

The effect of surface
treatment on the
microstructure of ...
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Barium Sulp On TheSurface roughness and
wettability of PEEK surfaces
along with shear bond
strength of PEEK to
composite resin were
influenced by the surface
treatments. (p < 0.01)
Highest mean Ra values were
obtained for PEEK surfaces
treated by laser irradiation
(2.85 ± 0.2 µm) followed by
airborne particle abrasion
(2.26 ± 0.33 µm), whereas
other surface treatment
modalities provided similar
Ra values, with the
acid‐etched PEEK surfaces
having the lowest mean Ra
values (0.35 ± 0.14 µm).

Effect of Various Treatment
Modalities on Surface ...
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treatment and chemical
bonding between the new and
existing (aged) composite
must be maximized to ensure
an effective repair.
Additional studies with
different composites,
bonding agents, and surface
treatments should be
performed to improve this
technique and raise
awareness of this treatment
option among clinicians.

Effect of Surface Treatment,
Silane, and Universal ...
After molding, the effect of
washing process and surface
treatments was verified by
tensile tests. The most
effective washing process
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aqueous solution of sodium
hydroxide. The alkali-
treated flax fiber composite
had its tensile strength
improved by 19.7% compared
to the untreated fiber
composite.

Effect of surface treatments
on the mechanical properties
...
As a preparative surface
treatment, electropolishing
decreased the amount of
nickel on the surface and
remarkably improved the
corrosion behavior of the
alloy by increasing the mean
breakdown potential value
and the reproducibility of
the results (0.99 +/- 0.05
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Effect of surface treatment
and sterilization processes
on ...
Surface treatment,
rheological properties. 1.
Introduction. Owing to
increases in traffic volume
and the number of heavy
vehicles, as well as
influences from
environmental factors,
asphalt pavement often
suffers early damage far
before the design life,
seriously affecting the
pavement performance [1],
[2], [3], [4].

Effect of fiber length and
surface treatment on the ...
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treatment time, the time for
particles to wash the
surface of PGA scaffolds is
also prolonged; thus, the
etching effect gradually
starts to appear. As
mentioned above, moderate
etching can remove
impurities and eliminate
partial defects, stress
concentration points and a
weak boundary layer on the
surface of the PGA scaffold,
properly improving the
strength of the PGA
scaffold.

The effect of different
surface treatment methods on
the ...
Background: Lack of adhesion
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restorations can be
detrimental to the bond
strength between dentin
andbonding agents. The
selection of bonding systems
with its surface treatment
to dentin are crucial in
this case. Bonding to dentin
is more difficult than
enamel since dentin contains
more organic matrix and
liquid of dentin tubuli.

Effect of surface treatment
on adhesion to dentin - CORE
The purposes of the surface
treatment are: to remove the
contaminant elements,
increase the exposed surface
area and to promote the
adhesive linking by means of
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Currently, different surface
treatments are available;
they can be classified as
chemical, mechanical and
physical treatments.

Effects of surface laser
treatment on direct co-
bonding ...
We will consider the effect
of surface treatment effect
on biodegradability and
recyclability in long-term
durability of PLA/CF
composite in future works.
The development of
continuous treatment
processes is also in
progress for an industrial
up-scaling.
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...
Surface treatment creates an
electron bombardment that
breaks the surfaces chemical
bonds while the ions hitting
the surface are designed to
alter the chemical
composition of the surface.
Plasma systems may also be
used to treat a variety of
material types including
polymers, glass and
ceramics. Understanding the
Surface Treatment of Metal

Surface Treatment of metals
Surface treatment of metals
...
A surface treatment can also
be classified into
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physical methods. In dental
implant, the surface
treatment is used to modify
the surface topography and
surface energy, resulting in
an improved wettability [ 3
– 5 ], increased cell
proliferation and growth [ 3

Surface Modifications and
Their Effects on Titanium
Dental ...
All of the surface treatment
can be increase the bond
strength either to PMMA-
autopolymerized Silicone SDL
or to PMMA-heatpolymerized
Silicone SDL. The
significance effect of
surface treatment is Primer
adhesive either to PMMA-
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or to PMMA-heatpolymerized
silicone SDL.

EFFECT OF SURFACE TREATMENT
TO BOND STRENGTH OF SILICONE
...
Effect of surface treatment
on enamel surface roughness.
... For each enamel sample,
two readings were taken
across the sample-before
enamel surface treatment
(T1) and after enamel
surface treatment (T2). The
roughness parameter analyzed
was the average roughness
(Ra). Statistical analysis
was performed using a Paired
sample t test and the post
...
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Purpose: To examine the
effect of surface treatment
and cement type on dentin
bonding of processed resin
composite restorations.
Methods: Bovine incisors
were sectioned to expose mid-
dentin, and randomly
assigned to four different
groups: Group ULT, Lava
Ultimate composite blocks
were bonded to dentin with
RelyX Ultimate; Group ULT-CJ
was treated as in Group ULT
but CoJet was used to treat
the ...

Effect of surface treatment
and cement type on dentin
...
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Barium Sulp On TheObjective: Repair of acrylic
part of removable
orthodontic appliance
involves, joining two parts
of fractured appliance with
acrylic. The study was
designed to evaluate the
effect of joint surface
treatment on the fl exural
strength of repaired auto-
polymerized acrylic resin.
Materials and Methods: 100
rectangular specimens were
fabricated of clear auto-
polymerized acrylic resin.
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